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                                                              STAY SAFE PROGRAMME 

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As you will be aware from the Information Evening when your child started in the Senior School, the children in 3rd and 5th classes are taught the Stay Safe Programme during the school year.   
The aim of this programme is to teach children personal safety skills so they can look after themselves in situations which could be upsetting or dangerous.  It deals initially with common situations which most children will experience at some stage. The programme also teaches children the safety skills necessary to protect themselves from physical or sexual abuse.  Children will be taught to tell a trusted adult about any problems they may have.  Co-operation between parents and teachers is essential to the success of this programme.  
Kindly complete the consent form below and return to your child’s class teacher.
Yours sincerely,

………………............. 
Adrienne Darby
Príomhoide
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I do consent for my child to participate in the Stay Safe Programme.       


I do not consent for my child to participate in the Stay Safe Programme.      

Child’s Name: …………………………………… Room No. ……………..
Parent/Guardian’s Signature: …………………………..
